
 
 

 
 

Feb. 16, 2018 
 

SANTA MONICA COURTHOUSE  
ANNOUNCES CHANGES TO FILINGS 

 
Effective March 1, 2018, the Family Law Division at the Santa Monica Courthouse will 
only accept domestic violence restraining order filings and no longer accept restraining 
order filings for other case types.   
 
Restraining order filings, other than domestic violence, previously filed at the Santa 
Monica Courthouse will be accepted for filing at the Stanley Mosk Courthouse located at 
111 N. Hill Street, Los Angeles, 90012, Room 426.    
 
Assistance with completion of domestic violence forms will continue to be provided at 
the Santa Monica Courthouse.   
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NOTICE TO ATTORNEYS 
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